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Dear Friends,  

We are a month away from 2012 Champions for Children Gala! Click
here to download information on the Champions for Children Gala
on Friday, October 12th and a reservation form for tables, tickets,
journal ads or contributions. 

Please help the brave children and families served by the Jay Fund.  You
can join us in providing necessary support to families who have a child
battling cancer. Your generosity has an immediate and positive effect by
supporting Jay Fund families with financial and emotional assistance, such
as covering the costs of mortgage payments, utilities, gas cards for a
child's visit to the doctor, as well as provides once-in-a-lifetime
experiences, all of which provide much-needed relief from the stress of
treatment.

Join our team of players and alumni from the New York Giants and
others in the sports world. For more information about the event,
please contact Sarah Merino in Gala HQ at 212.627.1000 or email
jayfund@resevt.com . 

Every gift makes a difference. So please take part in person or through
your donation. Our brave children and their families need a hero - it can
be you! 

Best regards ,
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